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Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
 

Re: Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation: LED Street Lighting 
 

 
Dear Commissioners: 
 

 Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the 
following proposed tariff amendments on March 2, 2015 to become effective July 1, 2015. 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
 

14th Revised Leaf No. 217 
 

Tariff Amendment 
 

The purpose of this filing is to update the annual charge for LED Rate A (Company owned and 
maintained) of Service Classification No. 8 – Public Street and Highway Lighting.  This leaf will 
supersede revision 13 that was originally filed on February 26, 2015 that inadvertently included estimated 
total annual charges rather than just the proposed annual fix charge. 
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at (845) 486-5466 or 
dclay@cenhud.com. 
  
 
                                                    Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
        Michael L. Mosher 
       Vice President- Regulatory Affairs  
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